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Comments: I strongly object. This area is classified as a high fire risk as you know. Homeowners insurance is

getting harder to obtain and retain. I only know of one insurance carrier who will still write on home sales for the

buyer. Above ground electrical wires increase fire risk, period. Recently the California electric company begain

paying settlements to those who lost their homes and property after a fire destroyed the town about three years

ago. Protect our community as best possible. Underground utilities is the only prudent option.


